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hands of the investigating committee.
Mr. Ford then passed aroung copies of the questionnaire 

addressed to colleges and universities, which was Criticised and 
discussed more briefly, and referred back to the investigating 
committee with the same recommendation as in the case of the 
previous document, this time without a formal motion.

As to whether class-rooms in the universities should be visited 
by investigators, the sense of the meeting was that action should 
depend on invitation by the universities.

The meeting adjourned shortly after midday.

Fourth 5 css ion, Wednesday, 3 op tomb or 16, 2 p.m.
The presence of the new member of the committee: Professor the 

Abbé Walter Cannon, was noted with appreciation,
Mr. Ferguson moved that the next meeting be held at Toronto, 

and the date left to bo decided by the executive committee: 
seconded by Mr. Osborne and carried.

There followed consideration of the "Few Problems to be assigne^ 
to the investigating committee" listed in the Agenda for the 
meeting (no.10). All the items were approved with some alterat­
ions and additions. There was some discussion as to how oppor­
tunities for study of French in Quebec could be organised, and as 
to the possibility of provincial scholarships for study in Quebec 
or in France. The possibility of "travelling libraries" in mod­
ern language subjects was suggested.

The chairman proposed the problem: To what extent is French 
used in business correspondence, and what opportunities are there 
for training for business correspondence?

Other suggestions in letters received by the chairman from


